
 

 

 
 

Ref: NSE/SEC-02/ 
 
May 4, 2020 
 
The General Manager 
Dept. of Corporate Services 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 
Floor 25th P.J. Towers 
Dalal Street  
Mumbai - 400 001 
Dear Sir, 

 
Sub: Movement in Price 

 
Ref: BSE Scrip Code: 532994 

 
With reference to your letter  No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2020-2021/377 dated 04.05.2020 regarding 
significant movement in price of shares of the Company, we would like to submit/ clarify that there is 
no announcement or unpublished price sensitive information pending to be intimated / furnished by the 
Company to the Stock Exchange as per Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 that in our opinion which could 
have a bearing on the price/ volume behavior of the script. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
 
Thanking you. 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Archidply Industries Limited 

 
(Shyam Daga) 
Director 
 
 
 

 

 


